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The Evaline School District #36 complies with all federal rules and regulations and does not discriminate on the basis of race, creed, religion, age, veteran or military status, color,
national origin, sex, sexual orientation including gender expression or identity, or use of a trained guide dog or service animal by a person with a disability. This holds true for all
students who are interested in participating in educational programs and/or extracurricular school activities and provides equal access to Boy Scouts and other designated youth
groups. Inquiries regarding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be directed to, the school district’s Title IX/RCW 28A.85 Officer and/or Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Kyle

NO SCHOOL
Monday, May 31st

For Memorial Da
District Testing Week Went Great!

Our Evaline students are so impressive. They all had
great attitudes and patience while doing all their district
testing this week, we are so proud of them all.

emorial
DAY

Graduation and awards

For the 20-21 school year we still plan to celebrate the many

accomplishments of our students, but we will be doing so in

some creative and new ways due to the safety guidelines we
are still needing to follow at this time.

Graduation
We will be having our 6th grade
Graduation on Thursday, June 10th at
6:30. We are still working out the
details, but are planning on it being held
outside and each 6th grade student will
be given 8 tickets for assigned seating
9@ by family group. Unfortunately, we can
@9 %@ﬂ not hold an all school graduation this
@ year. We ask that only our 6th grade
students and their families
attend graduation.
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Our 6th grade 2021 graduates are:
Dylan Odlin, Landon Ambeau
and Austin Lockwood.
Congratulations, guys!
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Awards

Thursday, June 10th we will be holding our
awards ceremonies. Due to restrictions,
awards ceremonies will be held during school
hours and per cohort/classroom. Unfortunately
we can not invite parents/guardians to join in
the ceremonies this year.

Kindergarten Graduation

During the K/1 awards ceremony on Thursday,
June 10th we will also be having a “Stepping
Up” ceremony for Kindergarten. We will be
reaching out to our kindergarten
parents/guardians to notify you of the time and
offer a zoom link to be able to watch the
kindergarten ceremony via zoom.

05-28-2021

IMPORTANT DATES:

May:
Mon. 31: Memorial Day-NO SCHOOL
Mon. 31: Last day to take AR tests

June:

Mon. 7: AR Leap 5, McDonald’s lunch
Thurs. 10: School Awards

Thurs. 10: Kindergarten “Stepping Up” ceremony (via zoom)

Thurs. 10: 6th Grade Graduation, 6:30

Fri. 11: Field trip at Winolequa Memorial Park

Fri. 11: Last day of school

Sun. 20: Father’s Day

May 27, 2021- May 30, 2021 in honor of the victims who tragically lost their
lives on May 26, 2021, in San Jose, California.

Parents/Guardians of 6th grade students
Included in your envelope is information from our health nurse
and registration/enroliment information for 7th grade. Also
please read Mr. B’s teacher blurb about Napavine orientation.

Must Have Release to Transport Form
Patents/Guardians who have not yet filled out and turned in the
“Release to Transport” form for their student(s), we have included
one in your newsletter envelope. (the pink paper). If this form is
not filled out, your student(s) CAN NOT attend the field trip. If
you did not receive a form it's because we have already received
one from you. If you have questions please call the office.

ATTENTION FAMILIES PARK FIELD TRIP

This year we will be going on a field trip on the last day of school!
Friday, June 11th students will head to Winolequa Memorial Park in
Winlock for a fun celebration and kickoff to summer. While at the
park we will have the option to play
the Hula Hoop/Rock Paper Scissor
game, join in a kickball game, play
on the playground at the park and
even splash in the little creek! After
all the fun, students will eat a
special lunch courtesy of the
Booster Club before heading home
for dismissal at 12:30.

DISTANCE LEARNERS: are welcome to come and join in on the
fun, just meet us at the park, we will be at the park from
9:00am-12:00pm we would love to see all students there who are
able to make it.

*MAKE SURE STUDENTS BRING/WEAR:
Tennis shoes for games

Play clothes

Water shoes for creek walking

Towel

Sunscreen

Water

%o,

Evaline Online Learning Platform IXL Rave Reviews:
Evaline’s Top in IXL:

Madison A. This Year Students Have:
Melissa G. Mastered 4,197 Skills
Ben W. Answered 195,506 Questions
Apollo W.

Norah G.
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MRS. YOUNG

KINDERGARTEN AND 1ST GRADE
(360) 785-3460 - Voicemail Ext. 1002

Hello families,

Only two more weeks to go! This is certainly a fun time after testing, because we get to show off all the skills that we
have learned over the course of the year. | am so proud of the growth my students have made!

Kindergarten is going to continue with touch math for the end of the year just to build up those skills. We are still
working on the sneaky e words with all those vowels.

First grade is about a day away from finishing the ELA curriculum! Because of this, we are going to work a little more
on writing to prepare them to be second graders. We will be reading a passage and writing opinions, narratives, and
informational texts. | cannot wait to work on these fun reading passages! As for math, we

are working with touch math as well, but diving into more addition. We have worked hard emOTial D
with subtraction, but they are ready for more. We will work on adding three numbers. wW .

| hope everyone enjoys their 3 day weekend!

MRS. MITTGE
2ND GRADE
(360) 785-3460 - Voicemail Ext. 1006

Super Second Grade Weekly Update: 5/28/21

ATGs (Almost Third Graders) worked so hard this past week! Most assessments have been concluded with only
another reading fluency remaining the week of June 1st.

Learners have made so much growth this year, it is essential that they continue READING aloud for 20-30 minutes
every day through the summer. Timberland Library and Khan Academy are two resources that I would recommend
students use throughout the summer.

I hope the remaining two weeks of school will consist of opportunities for our learners to interact with their
knowledge and skills in fun ways including math games and STEAM-centered learning!

In-person and distance learners, please bring your at-home learning baskets and materials to school on Tuesda
June 1st. PLEASE TAKE A MOMENT TO GO ON A BOOK SEARCH FOR ANY BOOKS LABELED “MITTGE” OR “CHAPMAN
MITTGE.” Distance learners, you can leave your learning baskets and materials on the table by our class crates.
Chromebooks are due Friday 6/4 for face-to-face learners and by 6/9 for distance learners. In-person learners can
bring them to class and I will collect them. Distance learners, please drop your chromebooks off on 6/9 between 9:00
am and 1:00 pm at the office.

a

I hope you all have a lovely weekend! I also hope that you and your families can take some
time to remember our fallen veterans. My best to you!
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MRS. TURNQUIST
3RD GRADE
(360) 785-3460 - Voicemail Ext. 1003

3rd grade parents,

This week your students worked extra hard to prove all that they had learned over the course of the year. It was very
exciting to see the growth | know the kids have made be reflected in their test scores. This week in addition to testing
students for growth we also took time nearly every day to explore the practice SBAC tests as a class so when they
take it in the fall they are already familiar with it. Students learned how to use the line reader, the cross out tool to
eliminate answers they know are incorrect, the embedded dictionary, and so much more. Knowing how to access and
use these tools will help students to do their very best when they take the test for real next year.

As we enter into our last two week of school we will be focusing on finishing our last
unit in math of two-dimensional shapes, along with this we will be reviewing any areas
that students need additional help with. In ELA we will be taking a very heavy writing
focus for the remainder of the school year. Continuing the practice of those skills we

have been working on all year, while speeding up the process and adding more details. f

MR. BURLINGAME
5TH AND 6TH GRADE
(360) 785-3460 - Voicemail Ext. 1001

Hello Parents and Students,

This week was a week of district testing, CoGAT testing, and practice for next year’'s SBAC. Overall, the
students did great and really showed how much they’ve grown through this year. They should be proud of what they
have accomplished this year especially considering all the challenges they faced with COVID protocols, social
distancing, and masks. Great job everyone!!

We are now transitioning to end of the year activities which will include Washington State History for both
grade levels, math review and prep for next year, and graduation preparations. The 6th grade has already started
their speeches and will be finishing them up and practicing them over the next two weeks.

Next week on Wednesday the 6th graders will be going to Napavine Middle School for an orientation walk
through. This will give them a chance to preview what middle school will be like as well as locate some of the most
important rooms in the school and to see how the building is structured. We will be leaving at 12:00 and we will be
back around 1:00. Included in this week’s newsletter envelope is registration

information for 6th graders going into 7th grade. Please be on the lookout for it. @
Have a great weekend, memOPI
Mr. B



MRS. DUREN
4TH GRADE
(360) 785-3460 - Voicemail Ext. 1004

Fabulous Fourth Graders

This week our Fabulous Fourth Graders “showed what they know”, which it turns out is quite a lot actually, while
participating in our spring district wide assessments. It was very exciting to be able to track their learning progress for
the year, as seen in the results, and to be able to share with the fourth graders how their hard work has paid off. We
also are able to use this data to target areas to continue to offer additional support not only now, but also in the future,
to support our fabulous fourth graders so that they can be the very best 5th graders they can be. This week we also
took time to “get to know” the practice SBAC tests as a class, so that when they take it in the fall they are already
familiar with it. Students learned how to use the various tools it has to offer, and strategies for doing their best on that
type of assessment. Our students also completed an assessment with Mrs. Mittge that focused on not just “what you
know”, but also on “how you know it”, as a method of identifying hi-cap learners. Overall our Fabulous Fourth Graders
worked very hard this week, and should be congratulated for a job well done!

Next week we will be having our 4th Grade specific in class Spelling Bee on Friday June 4th in
the afternoon. Last week the students all received their lists of words to study connected to our
spelling curriculum. Please remind them to practice spelling these outloud and writing them out,
and offer any help you can. They have been working very hard on spelling and vocabulary this
year, and the “buzz” around the school is that this should potentially be an exciting and close

Y

contest since we have many students who have done well in their weekly spelling tests g@@
throughout the year. We will also be having an in class End of the Year Awards Program the
following week on Thursday June 10th, where we will recognize their accomplishments, so watch

for more information regarding that event in the coming weeks.

As we near the end of the year, we will be beginning to ask that items that have been checked out be returned so that
they can be inventoried for next year. To that end, students who have checked out books from our 4th grade library will
need to bring those back in to check in with staff. We will be sending out a DOJO message with any books that are still
checked out by students by the end of next week. We will also be checking in Chromebooks,with their cords and
cases, on Thursday and Friday of next week. If your student has misplaced the cord, this long weekend might be a
good time to have them search for it at home, so that there is no stress related to this need during next week. If you
have any questions or concerns regarding items which need to be checked in, please contact me directly and | will be
happy to talk with you about it. For our fabulous fourth grade students only, | will also be offering some extended
learning packets for the summer if requested by students or parents, mostly made up of material we already have
prepared from the school year, but it may include some fun summer activities that | can not resist including as well.
Please let me know if you are interested in any extra learning resources or suggestions in a particular learning area.

Have a Great Long Weekend!
Mrs. Duren




